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EARLHAM COLLEGE
RICHMOND, INDIANA

THE PRESIDENT

November 9, 1965

Dr., Richard E, Bayer
Secretary=Treasurer of MACTIAC
Department of Chemistry
Carroll College

Waukesha, Wisconsin

Dear Dr. Bayer:

on behalf of all of us here at Earlham, I wish to extend an invitation for
the Midwestern Association of Chemistry Teachers in Liberal Arts Colleges
to hold its annual meeting at Earlham College sometime in the next few
years, Your Association held one of its early meetings on our campus

in 1955, and the Earlham Chemistry Department has expressed considerable
interest in having the Association return for another meeting here. Our
faculty are engaged in several new programs in science education which

we believe will be of general interest to MACTIAC members,

We understand that the Association now has several invitations on hand
and that our invitation is not likely to be accepted before 1969 at the
earliest, We would be pleased to have the Association meet here in 1969
or a subsequent year, Because of the likely construction of additional
science facilities within the next few years, the optimum year for a
meeting at Earlham can best be determined at a later date,

Sincerely,

Landrdw R, Bolling
IRBAEP
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OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT

COLLEGE

BELOIT, WISCONSIN

May 25, 1965

Professor Wilmer J. Stratton
Secretary-Treasurer of MACTLAC
Department of Chemistry
Earlham College

Richmond, Indiana

Dear Professor Stratton:

As President of Beloit College I wish to invite the Midwestern
Association of Chemistry Teachers in Liberal Arts Colleges to

have its fall meeting in October of 1968 on the campus of Beloit

College.

o
¥

e last time your Association met in Beloit was in October,
1958, and this would enable us to serve you as host again
ten years later. More importantly, however, by this date
we will just have completed one year earlier our new science
building into which has gone much thought and planning. We
would like to be able to partially inaugurate this building
by enabling it to support our hosting of your group. We do,
of course, extend this invitation with the full desire to
provide for the regular accommodations and hospitality. I
hope it will be possible for your organization to see fit to
accept our invitation.

“~.__ Sincerely yours,

CC: Professor Edward C. Fuller

Public Enrichment through Private Endowment



